Nimesh Sangani

From: Andrea Radosevich <andrea@echodyne.com>
Sent: Friday, November 22, 2019 5:01 PM

To: Nimesh Sangani

Subject: FW: [External] Additional Information Request

Follow Up Flag: Follow up
Flag Status: Flagged

Hi Nimesh,

| am responding to your emails about STA Application 2106-EX-ST-2019 (for the San Francisco Airport) and STA
Application 2177-EX-ST-2019 (for East Jersey State Prison).

First, for the San Francisco Airport STA, our answers to the NTIA’s questions are at the end of this email. Second, you
suggested we answer these same questions for the second STA. However, the questions all are airport-related, and the
second STA is not for an airport. It is for a counter UAS (detection only) demonstration for East Jersey State

Prison. Also, please note that the EchoGuard radar may be used in the 24.45-24.65 GHz band for radiolocation (counter
UAS) pursuant to FCC Order DA 19-556.

Please let me know if you need any other information.
Regards,

Andrea Radosevich

General Counsel

t: +1-206-399-9793
Echodyne | Kirkland, WA 98034





